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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the public

permitting process. I know this project will have a positive impact on the environment, communities surrounding

the site, and Idahoans. As a native of Idaho, I am very much in favor of responsible resource use on our public

lands.

 

It was important to me that Midas Gold found a safe access route to the site during construction and operations. I

feel confident in the company[rsquo]s plan to use Burntlog Road and limit the number of daily trips, as outlined

under alternative 2. Midas plans to bus employees into the site and have them stay there during their shifts. This

seemingly small decision will greatly reduce the number of vehicles on the road and help prevent accidents.

 

I hope the U.S. Forest Service will realize the benefits of this project and permit the Stibnite Gold Project using

alternative 2.


